
n LAPD awards pins for those
celebrating 25 years of service.
Story by Arlene Herrero, Club Counselor
Photos by Angel Gomez, Member Service Manager

POLICE DEPT.  DEPT. — More than 80 LAPD Sworn and Civilian
employees received their 25-year pin to commemorate their years
of dedicated service to the force. The pin ceremony was held
Sept. 21 in the Parker Center Auditorium.

The Club congratulates all the officers and civilians for the
dedication and great service to the City of Los Angeles. And the
Club thanks Ermalinda Espinoza and Ray Molina for their assis-
tance.

(Note: Not all those who received recognition are pictured with
this story in part because some of the officers work undercover.)

Betty Gallien, Clerk Typist. Mike Farrell, Detective III.

Lt. Philip Fontanetta, Pacific Area (center), stands with award presenters Police Commissioner Andrea Ordin (left)
and LAPD Assistant Chief George Gascon.

Bernard Sanchez, Supervising Criminalist, Club
Member.

Raymond Crisp, Sr. MA II. Olivia Spindola, Detective III.

Elsa Manley, Executive Administrative
Assistant II.

Michael Winze, Detective I.Deborah Mastin, Sergeant II. Terry Carlos, Detective III.Anthony Ellis, Police Officer III.

Capt. William D. Sutton, Commanding Officer,
South Traffic Division.

Michael Elling, PSR III.

Victoria White, Sr. PSR I, Club Member.

Elena Minguillan, Management Analyst I. Jerri Walton, PSR II.Karen Aponte, PSR II, Club Member.

25 Years of Service
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